
  
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 Science Week is coming! 
January 30 - February 3 

Science Night:  February 2, 7 - 8:30 p.m. 
 

We study science all year, but Science Week is a special time to 

discover the excitement of science. All week, students will be 

participating in experiments at school. Each night, we invite you to 

continue the exploration at home. We’ll send home a packet of ideas, or 

you can invent your own experiments, or check out some of the many 

experiments you’ll find online. 

We’re delighted to have chemist Mark Jones returning this year to 

demonstrate some amazing science experiments and get students 

thinking about careers in science. Mark will run workshops with every 

team. 

The highlight of Science Week is ​Science Night, Thursday,  

February 2, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.​  On Science Night, you’ll have a chance to 

share the excitement of science with your child. Hands-on science and 

STEM activities will be set up around the 

building. ​We ask that parents stay with their 

students and join in the fun! 

 
Mark your calendar for an evening of 

exploration and fun! 


